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Welcome back to a new calendar year! We hope your family had a
relaxing and enjoyable Winter Break and you could hopefully enjoy
the snow we had! With all of the traveling, interactions happening
with family and friends, please make sure to monitor any symptoms
you may have. It is very important that we monitor our health and
family's health closely to help prevent any spread of illness.


Please remember, all K-5 GGS students can sign up for our rapid
testing at school if symptoms begin at school, and/or the weekly
screening COVID testing that can be done at home or at school.
Please call the school if you would like to take advantage of these
free testing opportunities!

January's Characteristic is Courage
Each month, GGS focuses on a personal characteristic and teaches it to our students.


Our focus for the month of January is working on being courageous. Demonstrating courage could be
trying something new, standing up for someone else, work on mastering and persisting while
something is frustrating you. Being courageous is doing the right thing even if it is scary.


At the end of the month we will be handing out three awards in each class, two for students who were
demonstrating courage, and one Pride of the Pack award focused on perseverance. Please talk with
your child(ren) around the conversations they are having at school on courage.

Counselor's Corner - Ms. H
Our Wise Wolf Ways that we are focusing on this month are paying attention to our “red flag
warnings,” and getting off our emotional elevator when we are at a lower level. We all have inside red
flags that we feel and outside red flags that others can see and hear. When we pay attention to our red
flags, we will be able to identify when our energy level is going up and if we are feeling comfortable or
uncomfortable. When our energy level is going up, we use wise wolf way #5 and try to exit the
emotions elevator at a lower floor, and we do this by using our tools. 




https://s.smore.com/u/c27a4c7ead11bd08de9ce07c57df7f15.png


The tools we have added to our toolbox this month are the empathy tool and patience. When we use
empathy we care about others and we also care about ourselves. Our patience tool helps us to
understand that we are strong enough to wait.

NKN January School Board Meeting
Zoom Meeting | Monday, January 10th, 6:30pm
This is a monthly meeting of our School Board. As we get closer, the Virtual Meeting ID will be sent out
as well as you can access on our district website (www.nknsd.org) under "School Board" and then
"Board Meetings".

http://www.nknsd.org/


NKN District Employment OpeningsNKN District Employment Openings

___________________________________________________________________________________

NKN Current Open Positions
Neah-Kah-Nie School District is committed to recruiting and retaining the best candidates by offering
competitive salary and benefit packages, teacher mentor programs, comprehensive and targeted
professional development and generous tuition reimbursement. Neah-Kah-Nie School District is an
equal opportunity employer. https://nknsd.org/departments/human-resources/



Click the link below to find more details on the current openings:

Are you interested in a flexible work schedule?
Sign up to be a classified or certified substitute at any of our schools. Neah-Kah-Nie School District
has contracted with ESS for our substitute services. To become a substitute for the District please go
to ESS.com, click on the Job Seeker tab and type in Neah-Kah-Nie School District to begin the
application process.
If you have questions about the application process, or becoming a substitute, please contact
ABrueske@ess.com or our Human Resources office at 503-355-3506.


https://neahkahnie.tedk12.com/hire/index.aspx
https://nknsd.org/departments/human-resources/
mailto:ABrueske@ess.com
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